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Red House 4H Club News 

Braden Harvey, Reporter 
  

The February meeting of the Red House 4-H Club was held on Wednesday, February 5, 2025, at the Redhouse St 

John Lutheran Church. The meeting was called to order by president Brianna Tasker, pledges were led by Ryelle 

Bachtel, roll was called by Secretary Alyssa Nice, and treasures report was given by Abby Dixon. 

  

Under old business members turned in their laundry detergent fundraiser orders. We will be having our March 

meeting during the laundry detergent pick up. We will get a date once the order is entered. If any member wants to 

do the boiler project the orders are due February 28th. Any adult wanting to sign up as a 4-H volunteer the preferred 

date to have enrollment done is March 1st. 

  

Under new business we would like to welcome new members Aubrianna Kelly, Autumn Grzandziel, and Amelia 

Stephens. The County Achievement Program will be on April 6th from 2:00-4:00 at the fairgrounds, and this will be 

our April meeting. Nikki is going to be getting in touch with the vet to see about getting health checks done. Spring 

weigh in will be held at the fairgrounds on May 9th from noon-8 pm. The club will be going to Vepco June 29th at 

1:00 for a picnic, swimming and fishing. 

  

The meeting was adjourned by Hudson Baker and 2nd by Colton Tasker. 

  

 

 

http://extension.umd.edu/garrett-county

